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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 7:54 AM
To: 'EVELYN CENTRONE'; Records Clerk
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident  and Gulf Power consumer

Good Morning, Mrs. Evelyn Centrone 
   
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer 
 
 
Feb 14, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission PSC PSC 
FL 
 
Dear Public Service Commission PSC, 
 
As a Floridian age 70+, I'm focusing on rebuilding my life and 
community and don't want to worry about a higher power bill. Along with 
the financial hardships from the Hurricane Michael, as well as 
skyrocketing healthcare and housing prices and minimal increases in 
Social Security, an increase in monthly bills add up for people, like 
myself, who are on fixed incomes. 
 
I think you have a lot of gall to expect your loyal customers to pay 
for the damages done to your equipment.  Do you not have emergency 
funds to pay for rebuilding?  Do you not think this community is 
economically hurting at this time?  Do you not think it will be years 
before the community and the average citizen will be financially 
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solvent again?  I have a bright idea, reduce the salaries of everyone 
in your company who makes over $300,000 to half, and use those funds. 
 
DO NOT increase Gulf Power charges.  We the consumers are trying to 
rebuild our homes and our lives.  We do not need additional expenses 
put on us to pay for a company's damage from the hurricane in order to 
keep their profit margin high.  Give us a break. 
 
SINCERELY, 
EVELYN CENTRONE 
3156 MEADOW STREET 
LYNN HAVEN, FL 32444-5635 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. EVELYN CENTRONE 
3156 MEADOW STREET 
LYNN HAVEN, FL 32444-5635 
(850) 785-5728 
lynn.fl@comcast.net 
 
 




